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Guam Memorial Hospital Authority
Aturidat Espetat Mimuriat Guahan

. . 850 GOV. CARLOS CAMAGHO ROAD
OKA, TAMUN1NG, GUAM 96913

TEL: 647-2444 or 647-2330
FAX: (671) 649-0145

August 25,2009

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Subject: Bascon Corporation"
Recommendation Letter

.This is a reference and'recommendation letter provided as requested by and for Bascon
Corporation. Bascon Corporation has completed-several projects with the agency since
year 2000 with two notable projects namely GMHA Enclosure of Exterior Corridors and
Stairwells and GMHA enclosure of Courtyard and Solariums with cost of approximately
$4 million alone. These two project and seyeral ones have been completed with the same
professional key personnel to this present

As the Project Manager for Capital Improvement Projects I hereby attest that all the
projects awarded to Bascon Corporation has been diligently and successfully completed
ahead of time with the assured and expected quality.

Bascon has exemplified employing in its construction their means, ways and
methodology to complete our projects with no or negligible interference with our
operations.

We therefore hold Bascon Corporation in high regards as a responsible and responsive
contractor and look forward for continued opportunity to work with us in our future
projects.
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